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NOTICE OF THE DELAY IN PUBLICATION OF THE 2025 SEMESTERI SPECIAL AND
SUPPLEMENTARY RESULTS

Students who sat for their Special and Supplementary Examinations are being advised
that the publication of results has been delayed due to the ongoing Research Week
activities.

We anticipate that the results will be published by 18 August 2025. We will keep you
updated on any developments.

Thank you.

MRS PM MUHITA
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